
 

 

March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
French After School Club for Summer Term 
 
We are delighted that our French after school club can start again after Easter 
for the Summer Term.  This is a very popular club which takes place on a 
Tuesday after school until 4.00pm and is suitable for children in all years. 
 
We are allowed to take a maximum of 15 children in the club, and have some 
spaces available if new children would like to join us. 
 
It is a fun club, where children learn lots of oral French through games, songs, 
stories and other activities.  We follow a different topic each half term, plus 
learning to count and recognise French numbers, how to introduce ourselves, 
say how we are feeling and be able to answer other simple questions. 
 
The cost is £8.50 per week, payable in advance for the 11 week term (total 
£93.50) and should be paid to The Little Language Academy 30-97-73 
37995868 using your child’s name as the reference.  Please also complete a 
registration form on our website – www.thelittlelanguageacademy.co.uk – 
click on Dropmore registration.  We cannot confirm your space until both form 
and payment has been received. 
 
You may also be interested to know that we run holiday camps in Gerrards 
Cross for children aged 3-10 years in all the main school holidays.  Our Easter 
camp is now full, but we are taking bookings for the Spring half term and 
Summer holidays. 
 
We also offer online pre-recorded French classes for children of all ages, so 
younger/older children can start their language learning journey with us.  Go to 
our website and click on learning online to find out more. 
 

http://www.thelittlelanguageacademy.co.uk/


 

 

If you have any questions please contact me on 07903 525070 or email 
info@thelittlelanguageacademy.co.uk.  You can also follow us on facebook and 
Instagram (@litlangacademy). 
 
Kind regards 
 
Debbie Lomax 
The Little Language Academy 

mailto:info@thelittlelanguageacademy.co.uk

